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Belonging Together, Growing Together, Succeeding Together 

Exciting News from SOAP! 
We’re thrilled to share that SOAP [the PTA] have, in partnership with the school, 

created a very informative information page for parents and carers. Alongside 

the school website, you can also access the PTA's site for helpful information on 

all school issues you may need as parents.  

Check it out! 

Supporters of Albert Primary - Information for Parents (google.com)  
 

 
 

Harvest Celebrations  
 
As we gear up for our Harvest celebrations this year, we're excited to once again 
support the local Penarth Foodbank. It’s a lovely opportunity to come together as 
a school community and make a difference! If you’d like to donate, please bring 
in your food donations on Wednesday morning, 16th October. After our lovely 
Harvest Service at St Augustine’s Church, your generous contributions will be tak-
en to the Foodbank. Thank you for your contributions! 
 
 
 
 

Show Racism the Red Card Day 
 
On Friday, 18th October, we’re excited to invite all the children to wear some-
thing red for the annual Show Racism the Red Card Wear Red Day.  
This is a fantastic opportunity for us to come together as a school community and 
stand against racism.  
By wearing red, we’re sending a powerful message that we 
can make a difference and help to Change Hearts, Change 
Minds & Change Lives!  
Let’s show our support and raise awareness together. We 
can't wait to see everyone in their vibrant red outfits - let's 
make this day a memorable one! 
 
No donation is required in school, but if you wish may be 
made via the link below:  
 

Wear Red Day - Show Racism the Red Card  

https://sites.google.com/albertrdsoap.org/supporters-of-albert-primary/information-for-parents?authuser=0
https://www.theredcard.org/wear-red-day/#:~:text=Show%20Racism%20the%20Red%20Card%20will%20be%20celebrating%20the%2010th



